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22/10/2020  22:55:162020/3279/P OBJ Stephen Williams 

for and on behalf 

of the Netherhall 

Neighbourhood 

Association

The proposal raises the roof of 63 Netherhall Gardens by 0.9 metres and extends it by nearly 6 metres. This 

will be visible from the street. The building adjoins and is paired with 61 Netherhall Gardens. Raising the roof 

would introduce an unsightly addition which would, in addition, disrupt the symmetry of this pair of buildings. 

This would be detrimental to the Conservation Area.

It is noted that the submission misleadingly includes a Birds-eye view impression showing a similar roof 

extension on 61 which formed part of an application submitted in November 2017. The Netherhall 

Neighbourhood Association (NNA) objected to this application, which we note has remained undetermined by 

Camden for nearly 3 years. 

The NNA therefore object to the application to extend the roof at 63 Netherhall Gardens.

23/10/2020  16:09:492020/3279/P OBJ Susanne Lawrence I object to the proposed increase in height and change in appearance of the roof of no 63. This building is a 

pair with no 61 and the two rooflines need to match. Also this is a conservation area and as far as possible the 

appearance of the original Victorian and Edwardian buildings should be retained as they were.

24/10/2020  10:39:072020/3279/P OBJ RUTH 

BASRAWY

This is a conservation area, the plans do not take regard of the symmetry of the building with 61 Netherhall 

Gardens .
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